
Sunol Septic Work Group
Special Meeting on Wednesday, May 25, 2016

6pm at the Sunol Glen School Cafeteria

Special Workshop on OWTS that all Sunolians who have septic systems should attend:

To define how existing septic systems will be treated in the era of the new 
Alameda County LAMP and the interim

A draft of the Alameda County LAMP has been delivered to the State Regional Water 
Board.  Many of us have worked with Environmental Health as they wrote the LAMP, 
read the LAMP documents and made comments as they pertain to the special interests 
of Sunol. There are parts in the Technical Manual left to be written.  Primarily it is 
Chapter 13 which discusses how existing septic systems will be handled by the LAMP.

Recently DEH (Department of Environmental Health)  scheduled Public Workshops on 
May 18 and 20 in Livermore and Hayward.  Of course, Sunolians are welcomed to go to 
those County wide workshops.  However Sunol will have its own Workshop on 
Wednesday, May 25 at 6pm at the Sunol Glen Cafeteria.

Join us to define how existing septic systems like the ones in Sunol will be handled in 
the OWTS Technical Manual and Repair of Existing OWTS Standards.

To prepare for this Workshop, please read the 3 LAMP documents found:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/landuse/draft_lamp.htm

Also look at sunol.net under Town Information for the OWTS FAQ.

Rosemary Chang


